HOPEWELL VALLEY REGIONAL SCHOOL DISTRICT
Support Staff Professional of the Year Program
2021-2022

We will once again recognize support staff professionals from Hopewell Valley for their hard
work and dedication to the district. These individuals will be selected by a committee and
recognized by the Board of Education. If you know a paraprofessional, secretary, custodian,
maintenance worker, bus driver, van attendant or tech who is dedicated, inspiring, and making a
difference in the lives of staff, parents and students, please take the time to nominate this person.
This can be done by completing this nomination form below and returning it to Tana Smith,
Director of Human Resources (tanasmith@hvrsd.org), by Friday, November 12, 2021.
Administrators, staff members, parents, students and community members are encouraged to
participate.

Nominator:

Nominee Name:

Position:

Please explain why you feel this support professional deserves recognition, citing specific
examples. Some things to consider: the support professionals methods for meeting student,
parent or staff needs, desire for professional growth, community involvement, dedication to the
profession, and rapport with students, parents and staff. Use as much space as needed.

Please keep my nomination confidential

Feel free to share my nomination with the educator
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